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Luxembourg, July 4th 2024 

 

Technical incident on flight 
LG4883 
 
Flight LG4883 to Dublin experienced a technical incident during the flight. 
 
This Thursday July 4th, 2024, Luxair flight LG4883 from Luxembourg to Dublin encountered a technical incident 
during the flight. The Luxair De Havilland Q400, registered LX-LQI, was able to land at the destination airport 
without any problem. 
 
Today’s return flight from Dublin to Luxembourg, LG4884, has cancelled, and the more or less fifty passengers 
impacted by this cancellation have been rebooked on other flights. 
 
The passengers were informed by the captain and the crew and their safety was not jeopardized at any moment. 


